Search the Web...

Search

AT&T Home

More

Welcome, goodski3 [Sign Out]

Account Info

All-new Mail

Help





Contacts Mail

Calendar

Notepad

Mail Upgrades - Options

Check Mail

Compose

[Add - Edit]

Search Mail

Search the Web

FREE Audiobook 40,000 Titles

Previous | Next | Back to Messages

Delete

Forward

This message is not flagged. [Flag Message - Mark as Unread]

Spam

Inbox (7)

Draft

Folders

Sent

Bulk (4)

[Empty]

Trash

[Empty]

From:

My Folders

[Hide]

Amazon (10)

Chase credit card

(2)

Cooper Rm winte...

CopperRm Fall06

Midvale PTO

Milk Group

Pocket PC

Vicki (16)

Webroot (4)

Reply

Move...

Printable View

Date:

Wed, 18 Jun 2008 13:23:30 -0500

To:

goodski3@sbcglobal.net

"Clove Lilienthal" <clovelil@sbcglobal.net> 📄 View Contact Details 🔒 Add Mobile Alert

Yahoo! DomainKeys has confirmed that this message was sent by sbcglobal.net. Learn more

Subject: UDC meeting

ATT cingular

Anna (1)

Borders

Midvale Plaza

REI

summer sitter 2008

To UDC members:

I ask that you strongly reconsider the placement of the underground parking entrance/exit of

the Phase II Sequoia Commons Project.

Placement of this entrance/exit on the Caromar side will pose obvious risks to: school traffic, both pedestrian and vehicles, foot traffic crossing at Owen to and from the library etc., as well as cause an increased volume of traffic which will compromise the integrity of this tiny

Because of the density and high volume of this Phase II project, I realize the issue of

entrance/exit is troublesome whether it is on Midvale or Caromar.

This project is simply oversized!

Nevertheless, it is clear to me that the Midvale side should be favored so as not to burden this residential street or compete with foot, school and neighborhood traffic,

Westmorland Resident,

Clove Lilienthal

Search Shortcuts

My Photos

My Attachments

Delete

Reply

Forward

Spam

Move...

Previous | Next | Back to Messages

Save Message Text | Full Headers



Netflix Try for Free!



Cheapest hybrid car